
COLAs Online 

What’s New in COLAs Online 4.1 (Industry Members) 

 The following system updates and new functionalities are included in Version 4.1 of the COLAs 
Online system: 

 Upload DOCX document type – In addition to previously supported .doc, COLAs Online

now accepts .docx documents types as well.



 Discontinue support for TIFF images – COLAs Online will now only accept JPEG type

images (.jpg, .jpeg, .jpe).  Trying to upload a TIFF type image will result in an error.

 Domestic Sake update – We have closed a loophole that, under certain circumstances,

could allow a holder of a singular Brewer’s permit (BRE) to submit a Wine application,

without checking the “Domestic Sake Application” box.

In this scenario, trying to proceed from Step 1 of the application, will trigger an error

message about the incompatibility between permit and type of product.
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